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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION V

1450 MARIALANE, SUITE 210
WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596

OCT 18 1sR?

Docket Nos. 50-275
50-323

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Nuclear Power Generation, 814A
77 Beale Street, Room 1451
P. 0. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177

Attention: Nr. Gregory N. Rueger
Senior Vice President and General Manager

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 14, 1992, in response to our Notice of
Violation and Inspection Report Nos. 50-275/92-20 and 50-323/92-20, dated
August 13, 1992, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the items
which we brought to your attention. Your corrective actions will be verified
during a future inspection.

Regarding Violation A, we recognized that adequate compensatory measures for a

fire in the centrifugal charging pump (CCP) room had been in effect. Our
concern was that these measures had been in place for almost two years, and

procedural guidance on limited operation of the positive displacement charging
pump had not been provided during that time for the operators'se in the
event of a fire in the CCP room.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

S. A. Richards, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

CC:
J. A. Sexton, PG&E

J. D. Townsend, PG&E
C. J. Warner, Esq., PG&E

D. A. Taggart, PG&E

B. Thomas, PG&E

T. L. Grebel, PG&E
Bob Hendrix, County Administrator
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